
 ****NEW FORMAT****
***Curbside pick-up no longer available***

PERRY TOWNSHIP
SPRING TRASH DROP-OFF

Saturday, September 18th
8:00 am - 2:00 pm

for residents of Perry Township & Perry Village

(North Perry conducts their own pickup)

Perry Township will provide roll-offs at the Township Service Department,
4720 Webb Road, for one day only (listed above), for residents to bring their

trash for drop-off.  NO curbside pick-up will be offered.

CLEAN-UP GUIDELINES
1. ID’s will be checked.  (Drivers license or utility bill).
2. No metal over 4 ft. in length (metal collection at Road Garage)

No containers or boxes over 50 pounds
3. Unacceptable items: batteries, leaves, brush, yard waste, hazardous materials, liquid

paint, dead animals, propane tanks, gas tanks & regular household garbage.
4. No engine blocks or heavy automobile parts
5. Items such as shingles, plasterboard, etc. must be boxed or in a container.  

6. Items containing freon will NOT be collected.

7. NO TIRES WILL BE COLLECTED 
8. Service  Department employees will be there to assist with unloading.


